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PRESS CONFERENCE ANNOUNCEMENT

The United States Marshals Service and West Virginia State Police will be conducting a joint press conference
to announce the results of a week-long law enforcement initiative aimed at verifying compliance of all
registered sex offenders residing in Kanawha County.

The initiative, dubbed Operation C-4, is the latest in the ongoing partnership between the West Virginia State
Police and US Marshals designed to ensure that registered sex offenders are complying with state and federal
registration laws.

The press conference will be held at 10:00 am on Friday, September 26™ in the US Marshals Office, US District
Courthouse, Charleston. All media is invited to attend the event.



